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Notice of Requirement:  
Automated Valves for Well No. 13 & Facility Cleaning 

RFP 2018-03 
 
 

Date: April 16, 2018 Revised 
                                                                                                             
 
 
Daphne Utilities is accepting sealed bids for RFP 2018-03 - Automated Valves for Well No. 13. & Facility 
Cleaning.  A pre-bid meeting will be held Wednesday, April 18, 2018 at 1:00 p.m., local time, at the project 
site.  The project site is 1608 Sixth Street, Daphne, Alabama.  Sealed bids will be received until April 24, 2018 
at 1:00 p.m., local time, and then publicly opened.  Sealed bids shall be marked “Bid for RFP 2018-03 -  
Automated Valves for Well No. 13 & Facility Cleaning,” and delivered to the attention of Mr. Earl Bolden, 
Buyer, at 8301 Well Road, Daphne, Alabama 36526.   
 
Bids will be recorded by time and date upon receipt.  Daphne Utilities is not responsible for late bid responses that 
may occur due to courier services or the United States Postal Service.  Bids arriving after the aforementioned 
acceptance period will not be accepted.  Due to the sealed bid process, an electronic or fax copy will not be 
accepted at any time. 
  
Contacts for this project are as follows:  
 
Earl D. Bolden, Buyer, (251) 210-1655, for questions regarding the sealed bid process.   
 
Larry English, Water Quality Manager, (251) 583-5643, and Melinda Immel, Volkert, (251) 342-1070, for technical 
questions. 


